
 

 
òTogether we can achieve anythingó 

 

Darwin Middle School 

Year 6 Orientation 

Monday November 9 

 

Lake Alexander  

Outdoor Education  

Program  

Friday November 13

Award Celebration  

Assembly

Friday 20th November 

Graduation Assembly

Friday December 14 

 

Year 6 Mystery Tour 

and Dinner 

Monday December 14

Dear Families, and Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 4. I hope that everyone enjoyed the two week break with family and friends. It 

was wonderful to see all the students so happy to be back at school. They were all keen to catch up with 

their friends and exchange holiday stories and hear about what their learning programs will look like for 

the final term of the year.  

We have a very busy term ahead with excursions planned through our Childrenõs University Program, 

Batchelor Outdoor Education is running an outdoor adventure day at Lake Alexander and we are also busy 

planning the Year 6 mystery tour.  

In the school we will continue to run the AFLNT Future Leaders Program with AFL NT in the school each 

Monday and Wednesday to run sport clinics. Circus classes will continue to run every Monday. Corrugated 

Iron will continue to run a free after school workshop on Wednesday 2.30 ð 3.30pm.  
 

National Nutrition Week Did you know that just 7% of Australian adults and 5% of children meet the  

recommended guidelines for 5 serves of veggies each day? 
 

Term 4 last year the school started serving large fruit platters to each class at the end of recess. This 

was done after exploring how much fruit was eaten at the school each day by students and looking at the 

amount of half eaten fruit that made its way in to our bins each day. A year on and the fruit platters are 

now fruit and vegetable platters. The students love them and appreciate having their fruit cut up and 

served in bite size chunks. They also enjoy the social aspect of sitting down to eat with their classmates at 

the end of recess. Teachers have found it is a nice transition time between recess and the classroom. The 

school wants to continue serving fruit platters, however, we need your help. Please donate the fruit that 

you would normally put into your childõs lunchbox to the canteen. You can do this each day or once a week. 

We also take all donations of fruit at any time, mangos in particular are always welcome. 
 

Childrenõs University Lunchtime Reading Program 
 

Each lunchtime, International Masters of Education students visit the school library weekly to work with 

students supporting their reading. They will listen to them read their daily reader and also enjoy sharing 

other books in the Library. During these reading sessions the Masters of Education students support the 

children to develop a range of reading strategies, including building comprehension and reading fluency. All 

students involved have made great progress with their reading, if you would like your child to be involved 

please talk to your childõs teacher. 
 

Important dates  

We have a busy term ahead so please enter below dates into your calendarΦ 
     

 

     Kind Regards 

     Carol Putica 

     Principal Ludmilla Primary 
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Helpful Ways to Support Your Childõs Reading Development 

wŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ŀŎǝǾƛǘȅ ǘƻ Řƻ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΦ wŜŀŘƛƴƎ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǾƻŎŀōǳƭŀǊȅΣ 

ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘΣ ŎƻƴŬŘŜƴŎŜ ǿƘŜƴ ǳǎƛƴƎ ƭŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ ǎƘƻǿǎ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴƪ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ǎǇƻƪŜƴ ŀƴŘ 

{ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ ¢κм 

/ŀǊƻƭƛƴŜ 


